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Session Summary:
As positive psychology has developed and matured as a field, questions have arisen around ensuring that best practice is being followed. This issue is particularly pertinent in terms of its applied dimensions, such as the provision of positive psychology interventions by students and graduates of MAPP (Masters in Applied Positive Psychology ) programmes. At the 2019 World Congress of Positive Psychology, the first edition of ethical guidelines for positive psychology practice was presented. Since its launch, the guidelines have been translated into ten additional languages: Greek, Turkish, German, Russian, Portuguese, Persian, Spanish, Danish, French and Arabic. The Guidelines are conceptualized as an iterative process developed and improved through feedback from the positive psychology community.
In this webinar, join the authors who will offer an overview of the Guidelines, including the history of their inception and the process taken to elicit feedback from IPPA members and key stakeholders for the soon to be launched iteration two. We will then outline where the Guidelines may move to next and hear from some of the translators who will share their impressions and thoughts about future developments.

